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This is more unnecessary government overreach. Let the free market and the people decide for
themselves what products they want to buy. This will only drive up the costs of shipping goods
unnecessarily. It will be another boondoggle that ends up costing the lower and middle class more.
The fact California adopted it should be all the reason needed to oppose this.


